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Introduction: 

On August 19, 2023, the Faculty Orientation Program on ICFAI Academic Processes was 

conducted at the ICFAI University, Raipur. The primary objective of this program was to 

inform and familiarize all faculty members with the best practices and academic processes 

followed by ICFAI institutions. The program aimed to enhance the faculty's understanding of 

these processes and ensure their effective implementation in the institute. 

The program commenced with a warm welcome by Dr.Satya Prakash Dubey, Honorable 

Vice Chancellor- ICFAI University, Raipur who introduced the purpose and importance of 

the Faculty orientation program to enhance the overall quality of education and foster holistic 

student development at IUR Campus. 

In an effort to further align the academic processes at ICFAI University, Raipur with the 

esteemed practices of ICFAI institutions, Dr. K. Kishore Kumar, the Dean-Academics, 

delivered a comprehensive address to the faculty members. The address focused on 

highlighting the ICFAI best practices aimed at elevating the overall standard of education and 

nurturing comprehensive student growth.  

Vote of Thanks is presented by the Dr.Manish Upadhyay, Registrar- ICFAI University, 

Raipur wishing to carry forward the knowledge and insights gained in the orientation 

program into our classrooms and interactions with students. 

Dr.Animesh Sharma , Coordinator-FST-, Dr.Jayant Issac, Coordinator –FMS, Prof. 

Debendra Sadangi , Coordinator-FOC, Dr.Jaya Singh, Coordinator-FOA, Dr. Pyali 

Chatterjee, Coordinator-FOL and Dr.Shiv Narayan, Coordinator-FOE has graced the 

occasion with their presence. 



Dr. Archi Dubey, Assistant Professor –FMS played a pivotal role in ensuring the success of 

the event.  

 

Agenda: 

Welcome and Introduction: Coordinators has introduced the newly joined faculty members 

to the august audience, each of whom brings their unique expertise and passion to our 

esteemed institution and wishing them all success. 

ICFAI Philosophy and Pedagogy: The opening session highlighted the key principles and 

pedagogical approaches that ICFAI institutions emphasize. The session aimed to align the 

faculty's mindset with the underlying philosophy of ICFAI education. 

Assessment and Evaluation: Faculty members were provided with insights into ICFAI's 

assessment and evaluation practices, focusing on various methods such as continuous 

evaluation, examinations, and project assessments. The importance of maintaining fairness 

and transparency in assessment was emphasized. 

Student-Centric Learning: This session explored strategies to promote student engagement 

and active participation in the learning process. 

Conclusion: 

The Faculty Orientation Program on ICFAI Academic Processes on August 19, 2023, proved 

to be an informative and engaging session. The faculty members gained valuable insights into 

ICFAI's best practices, which are designed to enhance the quality of education and overall 

student experience. The program fostered a collaborative environment, encouraging faculty 

members to embrace these practices and contribute to the institute's growth. 

 





 


